
 

SECTION 806.08 

Resignation 

 

Employees of the University who intend to vacate their position should notify their supervisor at 

least two weeks in advance. This would allow sufficient time for the Department of Human 

Resources to conduct the necessary posting and applicant screening and referral to obtain a 

suitable replacement. A two-week notice will also help the University in its decision to 

recommend the departing employee for future employment. 

 


